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5 March 2020 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Planning Act 2008, Norfolk Boreas Limited Proposed Norfolk Boreas Offshore 
Windfarm Order 

Response to Notification of hearings 

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) is an interested party for the examination of 
Development Consent Order (DCO) applications for Nationally Significant Infrastructure 
Projects (NSIPs) in the marine area. Should consent be granted for the project, the MMO 
will be responsible for monitoring, compliance and enforcement of Deemed Marine 
Licence (DML) conditions. 

The MMO received a Rule 13 letter dated 18 February 2020 containing the notification of 
hearings for the proposed Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind Farm. Please find the MMO’s 
response to the notification of hearings below.  

1. Notification of attendance at the Issue Specific Hearing on the offshore effects 
including the draft DCO 

The MMO will be attending the Issue Specific hearing on the offshore effects including 
the draft DCO on 17 March 2020. The MMO have the following ongoing concerns and 
will make oral representation on these if required: 

 Haisborough, Hammond, and Winterton Special Area of Conservation Site 
Integrity Plan 

 Schedules 9, 10, 11, 12 and 13 

If you have any queries regarding the topics listed above please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Yours Faithfully 

Rebecca Reed 
Marine Licensing Case Officer 
D +44 (0)2080268854 
E Rebecca.Reed@marinemanagement.org.uk  
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